
 
 

Law Enforcement Appreciation Day Resolution 
 

WHEREAS, Law Enforcement Appreciation Day is celebrated throughout the United States on 

January 9, 2024; and 

WHEREAS, more than 700,000 law enforcement officers across the country have chosen a 

profession where they do not always know the dangers they may face; and 

WHEREAS, Lamar CISD is the proud home of many dedicated law enforcement officers who 

have answered a call to public service and work hard to keep our community safe; and 

WHEREAS, law enforcement officers play an integral part in our society and coordinate with 

other local, state and federal organizations; and, 

WHEREAS, we appreciate the extraordinary efforts and sacrifices made by officers and their 

family members on a daily basis in order to protect our schools, workplaces, roadways and 

homes; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Lamar CISD Board of Trustees recognize     

January 9, 2024, as Law Enforcement Appreciation Day, and encourage all staff, parents, 

and community to acknowledge this event. 

Adopted this 12th day of December 2023. 

 
 

_______________________ 
Mandi Bronsell, President  
                           
 
_______________________ 
Kay Danziger, Secretary 
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